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SACRAMENT MEETING
March 19, 2023

Presiding…Bishop Grant Johnson
Conducting…Bishop Grant Johnson

Music Director…Sis. Stephanie Outhier
Organist…Bro. Matt Outhier

Welcome and Announcements

Opening Hymn…125
How Gentle God’s Command

Invocation

Stake and Ward Business

Sacrament Hymn…188
Thy Will, O Lord, Be Done

Blessing and Passing the Sacrament

Sis. Stephanie McPherson

Intermediate Hymn…114
Come Unto Him

Bro. Rodney McPherson
of the High Council

Closing Hymn…117
Come Unto Jesus

Benediction



Link to TheYosemiteWard.com website

Ward Building Cleaning Assignments
There is a new format in place for the building cleaning
assignments. If you cannot help on the assigned week, PLEASE
1. Inform the leader & 2. Find a replacement for yourself. The
next three weeks are as follows…
The week ending Mar 18 - Diaz, Kyle Weir, Haynes
The week ending Mar 25 - Millar, Mayhew, Durkson
The week ending Apr 01 - K. Christensen, T&D Sefton, C&L Jeffries

Priesthood & Relief Society - March 26th. “A Framework for
Personal Revelation” Elder Dale G. Renlund
CFM - “Who Hath Ears to Hear, Let Him Hear” -Matthew 13; Luke
8:13

Sunday School Lesson Mar 19th - “I Will Give You Rest”
President Dallin H. Oaks taught: “The scriptures, which are the
revelations of the past, cannot be understood without openness
to the revelations of the present. …A study of the scriptures
enables men and women to receive revelations”. Matthew 11-12;
Luke 7

https://theyosemiteward.com


The Activity Girls and Boys would like to remind the parents
that we are meeting every first and third Wednesday in the
Chapel at 6:30 - 8:00 pm.

The Family History Center, just renamed by Salt Lake as the
FamilySearch Center, will be open for one hour after the two
hour block on Sunday, March 26 and continue to be open on
the last Sunday of each month. Come in after church to get
started with your family history, find ancestors to take to the
temple, learn how to use the new version of the
FamilySearch website, or add photos to your memories on
FamilySearch.

CHOIRCHOIRCHOIR
The Yosemite Ward Choir practice scheduled for Sunday, March
19th is being postponed this week. It will resume as soon as
possible.


